
PG County Zoning Code Rewrite Request Sent To M-NCPPC 
 

NCPCA members have worked with College Park staff and elected officials to understand the 

zoning code rewrite process and potential impacts to our community. We concur with the 

comments approved by College Park City Council to your office on Dec. 5, 2017. We are very 

concerned about potential zoning changes and impacts to residential properties near US 1, MD 

193, Hollywood Commercial District, and Greenbelt Metro Station. We ask that you preserve 

and protect the residential character of North College Park in conformance with existing Sector 

Plans, and that you avoid any zoning changes that may adversely impact our homes, parks, open 

spaces and quality of life. We ask that you keep us informed of all future meetings and 

opportunities for comment. 
 


